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Dear Ms Carr

I have read the documentation regarding the application by Peebles Community Trust to purchase 
Eshiels Wood  and wish to record that I consider this a very positive proposal for the long term 
enhancement of an important piece of woodland whose role has been much enhanced by the building 
of the Railway Path

regards

Cardrona




